
 

Town Log 2023 

Town Office Hours  
OPEN: 8:30am-4:30pm, Monday to Friday  

Phone: 250-956-3111 
For emergencies after hours call 250-956-4521     

  

Harbour Office & Visitor Center Hours 
OPEN: 9:00am– 4:30pm Monday to Friday 

Offices are closed 12:00-1:00pm 
Phone: 250-956-3881 

    
Both Offices will be closed October November 10, 2023       

Meetings in October 
Committee of the Whole  

November 7, 2023 at 9:00am  

Held in the Council Chambers  1775 Furney Place 

 Regular Meeting of Council  
November 14  & 28, 2023  at 7:00pm  

Held in the Council Chambers at 1775 Furney Place 

Remembrance Day 

Port McNeill Royal Canadian Legion Branch 281, Remembrance Day parade and cenotaph ceremony will be conducted at the  
Port McNeill Rotary Park cenotaph on Saturday November 11 at 10:30 -11:30, rain or shine. There will be a poppy sales campaign where you will see 

members of the Legion at retail outlets in Port McNeill on Saturday October 28 and Saturday November 4 . You will be able to make your  
donation and get a personal poppy.  Businesses in Port McNeill will have Legion Poppy trays available for easy access.  

This year, you will have the option to use your debit or credit card to tap and pay your  poppy donations at two locations in Port McNeill. There is a  
community parade starting at 10:25 from the Legion Hall, where you can see members of Canada's military, RCMP, First Responders, and service clubs 

marching to the cenotaph. After the cenotaph service, the Legion hall will be open for the public to enjoy a warm lunch and beverages. You are welcome 
to stop by the cenotaph anytime after the ceremony is over on November 11 to pay your respects and place your personal poppy on the cross.   

 

For information regarding  
garbage and recycling pick-up please 

call Fox’s Disposal  at  
250-949-6306 



Yard Waste Bunker  
The Town of Port McNeill has provided a bunker for  

Port McNeill residents to drop off garden debris and lawn  
clippings. Located at the top of Tower Street by the  

Public Works Yard.  
Please note: This yard waste Bunker is not for commercial use 

North Island Farmers Market  
Join us indoors at the Community Hall:  

 November 4 &,December 9,2023 
For More Information:250-902-8295 or  

pmfarmersmarket@gmail.com 

Volleyball 
 

Port McNeill Volleyball Wednesday: Drop in Warm up and play 7:00pm to 9:00pm 
Old School Gym, Port McNeill Friday: Technical Practice Come to learn Technique 

to improve your game 7 to 9 pm Old School Gym, Port McNeill  
 

Everyone ages 13+ welcome free of charge 

Bingo 

Hospital Auxiliary BINGO time again. The single 
winner of September bingo was Luz Kennedy 

of Port McNeill.  
The next BINGO will start on Monday Dec 4th. 

$5.00 per strip (3 games) will be on sale  
November 20th. There are only 300 stripes 

available.  Get yours early. 

Contact by text:   
Sue           @  250-902-9001 
Elaine       @ 250-230-0264 
Lorraine   @ 250-974-8232 

Garbage Dumpster  
There is a garbage dumpster located outside of the Public 

Works Yard. This is for the extra garbage you may have or if 
you are going to be away and miss garbage day. Please keep in 
mind that this is not to be used for any appliances, renovation 

materials, commercial waste, etc.  
Please keep area clean  by not leaving garbage  outside of bins.    

 


